
George Lilly respecting 323 Rymal Road East 
 
Subject: File ZAC-19-031  
  
My comments 
 
Rymal Rd. is only 2 lanes wide,, so much traffic and difficult to drive on to as traffic built up most of the 
time  that is turning left or right from the stop sign at Republic  and Rymal Rd. 
I bought my house 30 years ago because this area was and is to be SINGLE family homes and not 
apartment buildings as proposed.  If this bylaw change is granted and the building is done  then for sure I 
can surely see the future clearly that is, all houses between Upper Wellington and Republic St .will be 
torn down by a developer and high rise builings will follow  
 
in summary  I am TOTALLY opposed to  the amendment changing AA323 to DE-2/S1798-H multiple 
dwelling 
 
Regards  George  Lilly 

 


